[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms Todd

As the owner of NN | -

very worried about the application to use 1 and 2 Chester Gate
for offices.

This is supposed to be a Conservation Area, and the Crown has
strict rules about where and how we can park etc. and what we
can and cant do. As residents we respect this.

Offices would inevitably incur more traffic, and there are just no
spaces left for parking. Delivery vans would probably wish to
come down into the Mews — where we are already quite
congested in getting in and out, (and the noise on the cobbles is
loud!) The main road through Chester Gate, which is now
down to one lane, after permission was granted for the garden
extension, leaves no room for cars ‘dropping off’, and traffic will
build up behind and into Albany Street. It is a very busy
through way.

| would beg you to take all these considerations in, before
granting permission for Offices.

Yours sincerely,






